
Balchem Participates in Keurig’s K-Cycle Program 

Reducing Waste with Keurig’s K-Cycle® Program 

In line with our commitment to sustainability, Balchem participates in Keurig's K-

Cycle® program, a recycling initiative focused on reducing waste from K-Cup® 

beverage pods. Through this program, used K-Cup® components—including coffee 

grounds, plastic, and aluminum—are diverted from landfills and responsibly 

recycled or composted. 

Our employees contribute to K-Cycle® by disposing of used K-Cups in designated 

bins, after which they are sent to Keurig’s specialized facilities. The K-Cup® pod 

components are then separated and turned into compost and recycled 

productions — creating goods with a useful second life. 

For more information on this program, please see Kuerig’s K-Cycle webpage.  

 

 

https://keurigkcycle.com/

